From: Roland Erikson <reerikson@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 9:35 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA vs inflation

CAUTION:External email.

TO: SCPP Committee Members
FROM: Roland Erikson
526 Knottgrass Rd
Waitsburg, WA 99361

| taught for over 30 years, the last 27 in Prescott WA. | retired early to care for my mother who had
descended into Alzheimer’s. Thus my retirement income was impacted and my monthly income is narrowed
against my expenses.

Most of the plan 1 retirees won’t be around much longer and we hope we will not be a burden to our children.
If a COLA adjustment can be possible, that would help defray cost increases and improve our prospects of
managing our late retirement years.

Thank you for your attention to your task.

Sincerely,
Roland E Erikson

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



